[‘m Columbia St. Mary's

A Passion for Patient Care,

January 1, 2014

RE: Letter of Recommendation

| have been asked to write a letter or recommendation for The Medicus Firm and | am pleased to do
so. It can often be a difficult and time consuming process deciding which of the many recruiting
firms to work: In March of 2013, we made the decision to partner with The Medicus Firm as they
came highly recommended with a proven record of results. Since then our relationship with this
firm has grown into a true partnership where we feel they are actually an extension of our
health system’s recruitment team.

| am very pleased with our relationship, and have been presented with a number of truly interested
and qualified candidates for various needs. We have already secured a Hospitalist thru their efforts
and we cantinue to set interviews with other presented prospective candidates.

The value of this firm is in their ability to understand our needs fully and to relay our information
accurately to candidates prior to submitting them for consideration. Our dedicated recruiting partner
has taken every effort to ensure he presents only the candidates which fit our rather demanding
parameters.

Their entire staff is a pleasure to work with and they communicate exceptionally well to ensure the
process is intact. | have found everyone at The Medicus Firm to be

k nowledgeable, professional and able to present concise and comprehensive reports for me to
present to our recruitment team and Administrative staff/CEQ.

If you are a facility in need of a physician recruitment partner, | highly recommend you engage The
Medicus Firm. You will be impressed with their professionalism and ability to understand the
demands and uniqueness each and every new search represents.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (414) 326-2495.

Respectfully,

A7

Physician Recruiter

Columbia St. Mary’s Hospital
2301 N. Lake Drive
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53211




